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March 20th, 2025 

 
Stikine Services, Incorporated 
PO Box 1393 
Petersburg, AK 99833 
 

Dear Wesley and Angela, 

The Petersburg School District administration has reviewed the pupil transportation bid 
submitted by Stikine Services for the 2025–2030 contract period, with a total daily cost of 
$1,450.00. This contract will be presented to the Petersburg School Board for consideration 
and approval at its regular meeting on April 15th, 2025. 

The district is prepared to waive the performance bond requirement for Stikine Services, as 
outlined in the proposal. Additionally, the district is prepared to waive Item I regarding the 
10-year age limit on daily run buses and the 15-year limit for backup buses, with the 
stipulation that semi-annual inspection reports consistently demonstrate adequate 
mechanical and safety conditions. 

Moving forward, the district and Stikine Services will meet annually to review and 
determine the bus routes (Section VII.A.) and the activity transportation hourly fee (Scope 
of Services I.G.) for the upcoming school year. 

We appreciate your continued dedication to ensuring the safe and reliable transportation of 
our students between school and home. Thank you for your ongoing partnership and 
commitment to student safety. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robyn Taylor 
Superintendent 
 
 
 


